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Wilton Summer Concert Series - No Summer Concert this Sunday 
 
Last Sunday’s concert attendees enjoyed music from Matt Greene for the first part of the show, followed by 
the band, The Defibrillators.  There will not be a concert this Sunday at Merwin Meadows Park.   
 
We hope to see you at our next two Town events, the Hideaway Circus performance of “Stars Above”, an 
outdoor, open air circus on August 27th through 29th and our Labor Day Weekend Fireworks Celebration on 
Saturday, September 4th.   
 
Information about Hideaway Circus and how to purchase tickets is available at www.hideawaycircus.com.  
Wilton Parks and Recreation will be announcing details about the fireworks celebration shortly. 
 
For more information, please contact Wilton Parks and Recreation Director Steve Pierce at 
steve.pierce@wiltonct.org or (203) 834-6234, x 6. 
 

 
 The Defibrillators performing at last Sunday's concert. 

 
 Attendees on lawn chairs and blankets enjoying the music.    Wilton’s Matt Greene opens the show. 
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